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February 2025 

 

To the Resident, 

Water meter and drinking fountain installation - Kearney Drive Reserve, Aspendale Gardens 

We’re writing to nearby residents to advise that following community requests, we’re installing a new water meter and 

drinking fountain at Kearney Drive Reserve, Aspendale Gardens. We’re excited to be delivering this facility for the 

community.  

Project timing and impacts 

Installation works are due to commence in early March, and will take approximately 2 weeks to complete, subject to 

weather. 

There will be minor impacts to the area including road access and construction noise while water lines are connected by 
South East Water.  
 
Access to Kearney Drive Reserve will be maintained throughout the works, with temporary fencing surrounding the 
dedicated works zones for the safety of the community.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience and will minimise disruption wherever possible. 
 
Further information 

For further enquiries, please contact Council’s Active Kingston team, via:  
 
Phone: 1300 653 356  
Email: info@kingston.vic.gov.au  
 

 

 


